
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
       
 
 
Dear Student: 
 
Welcome back to Roslyn High School.  We hope you had a restful and enjoyable summer break.  This is a reminder that all 
community service hours must be entered using Volunteer Access.  Volunteer Access enables you to submit requests for 
prior approval, verify community service hours, look for community service opportunities and allows you to monitor your 
community service hours 
 
Click the links below for detailed written instructions: 
 

 Signing In 
 My Opportunities Tab 
 My Service Tab 
 Approved Service Tab 
 Help Tab (embedded “How To” video) 

 
If you have any questions regarding the use of Volunteer Access, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
communityservice@roslynschools.org. 
 
Please note, Volunteer Access works best using Firefox, Safari and Google Chrome.  It also works perfectly on your iPad. 
 
 
      Sincerely, 
 

      Jay Pilnick 
 
      Jay Pilnick 
      Assistant Principal 
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